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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Wells Festival of Literature: Friday 10th December 2021 Virtual Author Visit 

The Education Team at the Wells Festival of Literature have invited pupils to a virtual visit from the 

author, Lucy Strange, who will talk about her work and her book The Ghost of Gosswater.  

 This event will be virtual and take place in school on Friday 10th December. We are very grateful to 

Wells Festival of Literature for funding this event. 

The author has previously visited Year 6; the children (and myself!) very much enjoyed her talk and 

speak highly of her writing. 

There will be an opportunity to buy a copy of Lucy’s book for £2, The Ghost of Gosswater, prior to 

the event and the books will be delivered to the school. The normal retail value of these books is 

£6.99 but Wells Festival of Literature is very kindly subsidising all purchases. 

The book title is shown below to enable you and your child to go online to get an idea of the story 

line. Please ensure your child has the correct money for their book purchase to be given to their 

class teacher. Please rest assured that there is no pressure to make a purchase. 

If you would like to purchase the book, please send the correct money for the book purchase with 

your child into school by Monday 6th December. This will ensure that the correct number of books 

can be ordered.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Rapsey 

English Coordinator 
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